

**Campus Mobility and Safety Ad-hoc Committee**  
**Meeting Minutes**  
**Tuesday, July 1st 2025 6:00 p.m.**  
**Reitz Student Union Food Court**

**Call to Order: 6:03 p.m.**

Please be aware that this meeting may be filmed, or audio recorded. These records, including our meeting minutes, may be made available to the public.

**Attendance**

Joshua Yaciuk (acting chair)  
Brooklynn Quick  
Zoe Metchick  
Andrew Larsen  
Julia Pascoe

Quorum is established with 5 members

Others:

- Meeting with police finalized (get statement for hull road speed bump), canvas module (Zoe), resolution.

**Topics discussed:**

- A. Canvas Module
  - a. Points of contact
  - b. Presentation of our ideas
  - c. Changes/additions: Different permits meaning, when restrictions are lifted for parking, different colors meaning. Highlighting big parking lots where restrictions are lifted.
- B. Revisit topics from last meetings
  - a. Mandatory safety program (the Module)
  - b. More preview info
  - c. More infrastructure at cross walks and bike lanes
  - d. Loading lanes around dorms
  - e. Strict on j-walking
  - f. Lights in parking garage for better parking
  - g. Public presentations on our initiatives
- C. Presentation ideas for UFPD meetings
  - a. Want to emphasize ideas on presenting safety topics to students
    - i. Protecting and advocating for UFPD to show cohesion and preserve their reputation
    - ii. UFPD making positive interactions - giving safety equipment to students

1. Tabling collab with UFPD?
  - iii. Having a student discount on safety equipment like helmets, getting this equipment in Reitz bookstore or bike shop
- b. Safety bump on Hull Rd, temporary speedbump?
  - i. Reflective lights on speed bumps
- c. Overview of statement to have UFPD endorse our resolution for Hull Road speed bump
  - i. Have UFPD sign then take the signed endorsement and our resolution to UF Director of Planning who oversees the masterplan (10-year plan)
- D. Collab with Nightlife Navigators
  - a. UFPD is low staff, small budget, so resources are hard to come by.
  - b. Reach out to Nightlife Navigators about presenting to greek chapters about transportation safety and IRHA common areas
  - c. Tabling with Nightlife Navigators?
- E. Reconstructing Canva module
  - a. Reformatting introduction and ideas we will address
  - b. Issues we seek to address: Canvas module, Statement of support for Hull Rd speed bump, increasing strict enforcement of j-walking and helmet wearing
  - c. Email public issue statement of safety tips by UFPD to students at start of the year
  - d. Speed bump on Hull Rd or separate infrastructure changes?
    - i. Isolate this change and then do more research on other infrastructure changes
    - ii. When meeting with UFPD asking what infrastructure changes they see as important that we can collaborate and advocate for
- F. Speedrunning Resolution for Hull Rd
  - a. Getting as many sponsors as possible
  - b. Working on separate resolution to memorialize recent tragedy
  - c. Proviso debate: do we send to Director of Planning or just present it in the meeting with them? Proviso includes Chief of UFPD
    - i. Give copy of resolution to UF Director of Planning
  - d. Include data on Hull Rd (length and recent accident data)
- G. Info to include in announcement to chamber tonight
  - a. Recent plans Canvas module and Hull RD speed bump
  - b. Upcoming meeting with UFPD
  - c. Call for sponsors for resolution

**Adjourned: 6:51 pm.**